
News 

 

What a fantastic and OUTSTANDING year we have had at Sandy Hill, 

with so many opportunities and achievements .  We are extremely 

proud of all the children, staff and the Sandy Hill community. 

Good Luck to  Year 6  who are leaving us to embark on the next stage of 

their education at secondary school. We wish you all the best for the fu-

ture. 

In September we look forward to welcoming our new children who will 

be beginning their school adventure with us in the Reception class. 

Thank you to all our parents/carers and volunteers for your support 

over the last academic year. 

Have a safe and very happy holiday.  



Important Dates for your diary   

  

 

4th & 5th September—Inset Days School & Nursery Closed 

6th September—Start of Autumn Term 

 

 

Please check our website www.sandyhill.org.uk for all our 

diary events which can be found on our calendar. 

The calendar can be found using the Eschools application. 

For your convenience you can now view all letters that have 

been sent home on our website under the tab ‘letters 

home’. 

 

Follow us— 

 twitter @sandyacademy and ‘like’ our facebook page 

& Instagram sandyhillacademy 





 

 

 

Sandy Hill Academy car 

park will not be in use to 

any one over the summer. 

Please do not attempt to 

park in the car park. 

 
 



 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received their read-

ing certificates this week — 

Rocket Reader Certificate 

Paige Ratcliffe  Evie Grey-Smith 

          Star Reader Certificate 

    Erin Honey  Kobe Walker  Tyler Eden  Ryan Mellor 

    Cosmic  Reader Certificate 

        Lucy Hammett  Brooke Barnecutt  Ewan Stephens Millie Offin 

   Shooting Star  

   Roxy Danning   Jessica Rattenbury 

Well Done to the following children who received 

the following award this week —  

     Gold Merit Award 

     Genevieve Facey 

     Silver Merit Award 

     

    Bronze Merit Award 

   Canish Freeman  Elsie Adams 
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Liam from Year 5 

presented us with 

this wonderful 

poem .  

Good luck in your 

new school. 


